
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

LED Flashlight Rechargeable Strobe Torch with 
strap - USB Cable 

Moon and Back USB charging cable for LED 
rechargeable strobe torch with strap. 

Sold through primary schools and P&Cs for Father’s 
Day fundraising events. 

Dates sold: 1 May 2023 – 1 September 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The supplied USB cable for the LED 
Flashlight may overheat and catch fire. It is unsuitable for use in chargers 
with currents exceeding 1Amp (including fast chargers or high powered 
chargers). 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious burn injuries or death if the cable 
overheats and catches fire while charging. 

 

Consumers should stop using these affected cables immediately. 
 
Consumers should return the cable to the school it was purchased from, 
along with their purchase details. Moon and Back will arrange a free 
replacement cable to collect from the school. 
 
Consumers who have sold or pass on the product, or who are unable to 
return the cable for any reason, should contact Moon and Back to 
arrange their replacement cable 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

recall@moonandback.au  

03 9436 1887 

 

Purchased from: Please see list of schools who sold the product on the 
Product Safety Australia website. 
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